
Applied Interpreting Series:  On-Line workshop through Zoom 

 

“Ethical Discussions Through The CPC—Part 9” 
Moderated by Joe Sapienza 

Date:  September 25th, 2024 

Time:  6:30 pm to 8:00 pm Central Time Zone 

CEUs:  0.15 RID and Missouri CEUs 

Cost:  $10.00 

Who:  Open to Interpreters, ITP students & interested individuals 

Each workshop in the 2024 series will dive into the process of analyzing interpreter situational dilemmas.  

Participants will discuss the situation and ethics involved with each scenario provided and then utilize the 

Registry of Interpreters for the Deaf’s Code of Professional Conduct (CPC) to understand which tenet(s) and 

guiding behavior(s) have been affected.  Participants will be prompted to share thoughts, suggest ideas, and 

describe alternate actions for the scenario.  Working under the guidelines of the CPC allows interpreters to 

follow ethical practices that help us to maintain consistency within the field.   

This workshop is presented as a forum for all attendees.  The facilitator will engage with participants to share 

their thoughts and opinions— as related to each scenario— in a safe and respectful environment.  You need 

not have attended any of the previous workshops to attend this one.  

This workshop forum is offered in spoken English.  The Zoom waiting room will open at 6:15 pm CST and no 

late arrivals after 6:40 pm.  You must attend the full time frame to earn CEUs (no partial CEUs offered).  To be 

sure all participants can share their opinions and comments, workshop space will be limited.   

If there is any pre-workshop material it will be emailed to registrants before the start date.  A full refund will 

be given if cancelled up to one day before the workshop; thereafter, no refunds.  All are welcome! 

For questions, concerns or special requests contact Joe Sapienza 

Call 636-227-2277, email at joe@aslweekend.com or text to 314-585-2875 

To register and for payment information for the September 25th, 2024 workshop: 

https://forms.gle/gjYwfmjjwSg2dRJJ8  

The Missouri Commission for the Deaf and Hard of Hearing is an approved RID CMP Sponsor for Continuing Education Activities. 

This Professional Studies program is offered for .15 CEUs at the “some” Content Knowledge Level 

mailto:jsapienza@tetranet.net

